PRESIDENTS FEATURED

This reporter’s first interview
with twins the following
information, of all, their
names are Scott and Doug Rob-
erts. The two enjoy playing foot-
ball, basketball, and with
each other. They also play
musical instruments together.
When asked if they intended to
switch classes sometime next
year, Doug replied, “I doubt it;
the high school is very strict,and
we don’t look enough alike.”” Also,
as you probably know, they are
both in a group called the “Sun-
set Three,” Doug plays the guitar
and Scott, the banjo. Scott said,
“] think we might break up the
group for about a year until our
voices get through changing.”

by Bonnie Hunter

Doug then stated that he enjoy-
ed playing the guitar and studying
by himself, His extra-curricular
activities are choir, French Club,
and president of Student Council,
His duties as Student Council
president are: keeping order at
the meetings,

ing the ideas on hand,

of choir. His duties as president
of choir include sending thank-
you notes to schools to whichour
choir has been, He also sends
get-well cards to people in choir ,
who have been sick for a long
period of time, Scott also added
that he takes choir because it’s

—————bdene;-and-inteHigently discuss— furrand-he emoYE SIMEIg e —"

Incidently, if you’ve been won-
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